
Hon. Mr. Jirayu Houngsub and Hon. Ms. Theerarat Samretvanich, Spokesperson of 
the Ad-hoc Committee on Annual Budget Appropriations Bill B.E. 2565 , disclosed 
the results of the meeting and progress of the Annual Budget Appropriations Bill 
B.E. 2565 consideration 
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On Monday, 5th July 2021, at 15.15 hrs., at the press conference room, 1st floor, Parliament 
Building Hon. Mr. Jirayu Houngsub and Hon. Ms. Theerarat Samretvanich, Spokesperson of the 
Ad-hoc Committee on Annual Budget Appropriations Bill B.E. 2565, made the statement 
concerning the results of the meeting and progress of the Annual Budget Appropriations Bill 
B.E. 2565 that the Committee’s consideration was taken 13 days on, equal to 98 hours, for 3 
ministries and 3 funds, equated with 11.1 percent.  The aforementioned ministries were Ministry 
of Finance, Ministry of Commerce and Ministry of Digital Economy and Society. 

Today, the meeting discussed about the review framework of the committee which was 
considerbly delayed than the original framework because of the meeting cancellation due to the 
coronavirus pandemic situation. The Committee deliberated on the meeting time extention from 
21.00 hrs. to 22.00 hrs. and have an additional meeting on Saturday so as to complete the 
budget review and cousideration by 23rd July 2021.  This will allow the House of Representatives 
to complete the annual budget consideration by Sunday, 29th August 2021, according to the 105-
days time frame in accordance with the Constitution. 
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